Dear Mr. Oxford,

Redington Frognal Association would like to object strongly to the proposed felling of this very
valuable London Plane tree at 17 Lindfield Gardens.

The Soils Report, Root Report, Auger Report and Arboricultural Report, which are cited as
justification, are not shown on Camden's website.

Redington Frognal Association is greatly concerned by the continuing loss of trees and greenery
and the degradation of the Conservation Area.

Yours sincerely,
Nancy Mayo

Secretary
Redington Frognal Association



